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February 19, 2021
To All Waterford Villas Residents:

Subject: REVISED Snow & Ice Policy
The Waterford Villas Board of Directors have voted to revise the current snow and ice policy to enhance the safety of the residents.  This policy becomes effective immediately.
Equipment and personnel required to clear ice or snow will be dispatched upon the accumulation of 1/16” of sleet or ice and 2” of snow to clear sidewalks and driveways.  The City of Lake St. Louis has responsibility to clear the streets. Chemical pretreatment of the driveways and walkways will be ordered on a case-by-case basis.
As inclement weather approaches, vehicles should be parked in the garages so snow removal equipment can operate safely and clear the driveways and streets efficiently.  Be aware that neither Waterford Villas HOA nor the City of Lake St. Louis are liable for damage to any vehicle parked on the city streets.  
Thank you for your attention to this vital information.

David W. Fred                                                                                                            Waterford Villas

Grounds Committee Chairman                                                                               Board of Directors
